
 

 

 

 

 

9 February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 5 KLB TASTER DAY TUESDAY 22 MARCH 2022-AVAILABLE TO ALL CHILDREN NOT JUST FOR THOSE 
PLANNING TO ATTEND KLB 

Year 5 children have been invited to spend a day at Katharine Lady Berkley School on Tuesday 22 March to 
experience a typical day at secondary school.  The lessons will offer enrichment opportunities for the 
children in language, art, science and PE subjects.  We expect all children to attend whether or not they 
intend to go to KLB next year.  We are asking parents to transport their children in their own cars on the 
day.  Miss Edgar will meet your children there and spend the whole day with them. 

The day will start at 9am with a short welcome talk in our drama hall, followed by a language lesson, break, 
science lesson, art lesson, lunch, games lesson and summary/Q&A session in our drama hall. The day will 
end at 3.15pm.  

Pupils should report to KLB main reception before 9am where they will be signposted to our main hall and 
registered by Miss Edgar. At the end of the school day, Miss Edgar will match children with parents to go 
home.  It is their current Covid policy to wear facemasks in corridors and for students to sanitise their hands 
when entering and leaving buildings at the stations provided in our school. Staff will accompany the students 
around the school and indicate where the sanitising stations are located. Students can bring their own hand 
gel, if preferred.  

All pupils will need to arrive at KLB School in their sports kit (shin pads and mouth guard if you have them) a 
facemask, packed lunch, drink, snack, inhaler (if required), pencil/pen, paper and be suitably dressed for the 
weather.  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs McNeill 

Administrative assistant 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

KLB TASTER DAY- YEAR 5 - TUESDAY 22nd MARCH 

 

I give …………………………………………………………………………….(Name of child) permission to attend KLB Taster day 
on 22 March and have made arrangements for their transport to and from the school on the day. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………..………………………………Date……………………….……………………………… 

 

Medical Needs Y/N……………………………………………………………………………(Please note it is your responsibility to 
ensure your child has inhaler/medicines with them on the day) 

 

                                                                                                                          
                                                             

 

Alexander Hosea Primary School 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 
Honeyborne Way, Wickwar, South Gloucestershire, GL12 8PF 

Tel: 01454 294239  or 01454 294638 
Email: AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 

www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs D Williams 



 

 

 

 

 

 


